York, Marylisa

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 1:21 PM

To: Jody Jones

Subject: RE: Midcoast Conservancy comments on NRPA permit, # L-28397-4E-A-N, located in Alna
Ms. Jones,

Thank you for the additional comments. These will be entered into the record and considered as the Department
completes its review.

Best,

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist III
Bureau of Land Resources
Maine Department of Environmental Protection

(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: Jody Jones <jody@midcoastconservancy.org>

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 8:24 AM

To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>; jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil

Cc: Reid, Jerry <Jerry.Reid@maine.gov>; alnaclerk@gmail.com

Subject: Midcoast Conservancy comments on NRPA permit, # L-28397-4E-A-N, located in Alna

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Jami & Jay,

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. Attached are our comments and additional relevant ecological
information that support our position to deny this permit.

Respectfully submitted,
Jody Jones

Jody Jones

Executive Director
(207) 389-5155

PO BOX 439

290 U.S. Route One
Edgecomb, ME 04556
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